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What’s on?

2018
Monday 29/10/18

Tuesday 30/10/18 

Maths Tutoring 3.30 - 4.30pm

Wednesday 31/10/18

Thursday 01/11/18

Friday 02/11/18

Study Break Cafe

Monday 05/11/18

Year 7 - 10 Exams

Tuesday 06/11/18

Maths Tutoring 3.30-4.30pm

Year 7 - 10 Exams

Wednesday 07/11/18

Year 7 - 10 Exams

Thursday 08/11/18

Year 7 - 10 Exams

Friday 09/11/18

Study Break Cafe

Year 7 - 10 Exams
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      Term 4 Week 2 2018

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR NEW 
SCHOOL CAPTAINS FOR 2019

Congratulations to our newly elected School Captains Brody Mundey and Shannan 
Norbat, and Vice Captains Eliza Quarmby and Harrison Cunningham!

We are so proud of these outstanding young adults who will lead Kandos High 
School into 2019.

LEGACY
Once again a large contingent of students from Kandos High School showed 
their exceptional attitude towards volunteering by supporting the local Legacy 
organisation.  
The selling of badges and other merchandise was undertaken in both Kandos and 
Rylstone helping to boost the fundraising capabilities of the small hardworking 
group.  
Students were thanked for their continued efforts and presented with certificates 
recognising their participation.

https://www.facebook.com/KandosHighSchool
http://www.kandos-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
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GRIN BIN WINNERS

Todd Jones
Paxton Fisher x 2

Jaiden Rutter
Noah Kernaghan

$2 TEACHER VOUCHER

E Kelson
W Murphy x 2

K King
K Cooke

For those who couldn’t make it to registration night, please come along at the start 
of the season on Wednesday 24 October at 6pm.

U/7 Dolphins are free to Register as long as they can get themselves 15m. We can 
help with the rest. 

You can use your ACTIVE KIDS Voucher with us, you just need to register with 
Service NSW. 

Like us on Facebook at  Kandos-Rylstone Swimming Club and keep up to date with 
all that’s happening in our club. 

Come Join the FUN this Season!!!  

For further details please contact Club Secretary Graham McCouat on 0416032219.

KANDOS RYLSTONE SWIMMING CLUB

Lots of volunteers are needed as waitstaff for StreetFeast on Saturday 3 November 
2018.

Students who are willing to help, please put your name on the list at the library.

RYLSTONE STREETFEAST

On the 29th September 2018, Teleisha Besant travelled to Sydney 
Olympic Park to compete at the All Schools Track and Field 
Championships. This event incorporates 1700 secondary school 
athletes from all sectors of the school system, including Government, 
Catholic and Independent.

Congratulations to Teleisha Besant who placed 3rd in the 16 Years 
Discus event. She threw a whopping 39.04 metres, an amazing 
achievement. 

Mr Stockwell
PDHPE Teacher/Sports Coordinator

ALL SCHOOLS TRACK AND FIELD CHAMPIONSHIPS

MOBILE BLOOD SERVICE
The Australian Red Cross Mobile Blood Service is visiting Kandos at St Dominics 
Church, 78 Fleming St on Tuesday 30 October 2018.

If you haven’t already made an appointment to give blood, you can make an 
appointment online or call on 13 14 95.
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LAST DAY FOR YEAR 12 2018
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TERM 3 DISCO
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STUDY SKILLS HANDBOOK FOR OCTOBER

kandoshs
28success

 

 

The Maths department will be running after school maths tutorials 
this year.  
If you need assistance with your maths work come to  

ROOM 15,  TUESDAY 3:30 – 4:30 pm 
 
This is a free service provided by the teachers to assist Kandos 
High students and parents. All Students and Parents are welcome 
to attend. 
 

 

For many students, a block of examinations can be daunting. Some students have no idea where to start and what they should 
work on. The first thing to do if you have examinations approaching in the next few months is to find out what topics will be 
tested. 
Even a simple question to teachers can get you started such as ‘are we being tested on the whole year’s work or just this 
semester?’. Once you know what topics will be covered, organize all of your learning materials and make sure nothing is missing 
and you have everything you need to review those topics. 
The next step is to make study notes on these topics if you haven’t been doing this throughout the year (hopefully you have!). 
You can visit the SUMMARISING unit on the Study Skills Handbook to learn more about making effective study notes. 
Next it is time to start learning the notes (testing yourself on them over and over) and doing practice questions to make sure you 
can apply your knowledge to different types of questions.  
The ACTIVE STUDYING unit will give you lots of ideas on different study techniques to help you achieve your personal 
academic best. 
If you have a number of weeks prior to the examinations, it is a good idea to make a plan in your diary or phone or on a 
whiteboard of what subjects you will study when. Try and allocate each subject once or twice each week, depending on the 
number of examinations you have. 
The PREPARING FOR EXAM BLOCKS unit explains in more detail how you put together a study plan for exams.
Our school’s subscription details to this online study skills website for secondary school students are www.studyskillshandbook.
com.au 

User name:
Password:


